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FROM: Campaign workers
TO: All staff
CONTENT: Finish Strong #2
DATE TO SEND: Friday, Jan. 7
SUBJECT: One week left to be a CFC changemaker! 

Dear fellow changemakers:

The Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) is you and me. It’s all of us in the federal community -- employees and retirees. And every year we combine our efforts to raise money and volunteer for our favorite charities, changing the world around us, together.

Jan. 15 is the last day to donate and pledge volunteer time through the 2021 CFC. That’s right, we have just about one week left of our historic campaign! In the 60 years of the CFC, generous federal employees like you have been proven changemakers – pledging over $8.5 billion to those in need. There’s no telling what kind of change we can bring to the world if we keep giving to charities, together.

Meet CPO Charles Dundas. Sailor. Dad. Sports fan. Changemaker. Every year, CPO Charles Dundas gives through the CFC to research a cure for epilepsy. The CFC makes it easy for all of us to change the world. 

“CFC allows me to have payroll deduction through my employer and there are many charitable organizations to select from. [The charitable cause I am most passionate about is to] cure epilepsy because I lost a close family member. … Funding made available [to] the organization and the CFC advertisement campaign [can] increase awareness.”

CPO Dundas is just like us: Federal employees. Retirees. Military personnel. Postal workers. Changemakers. Every year, we give to our favorite charities through the CFC and change the world together.

Follow the Chief’s lead in the final week of the CFC and become a changemaker by pledging via payroll deduction by Jan. 15. Donate today at GiveCFC.org.

Cheers,
[Campaign worker]
[Title]
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